
 

Weekly News - Friday 16th October 2020 

Year 4 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week in Year 4! It has been great to catch up with                                 
you during our Parent Consultation phone calls. For those who didn’t get                       
round to making an appointment or missed it, please email the office to                         
arrange a call after half term. 

 

English 

This week we have been brainstorming and planning for our independent write! We will be writing an 
adventure 
about a toy (like Edward!) and the journey it goes on.  We will look at how to include the inner thought
our character. 
 
Maths 

We finished off our rounding topic and have started column addition and subtraction.   
 
Foundation Subjects 

In Geography, we have been looking at why rivers flood. In Science, we have built upon our                                 
knowledge of food chains to create food webs! In Art, the children have been creating texture and                                 
mixing colours with acrylics to paint in the impressionist style of Monet - we can’t wait to see the final                                       
piece! 
 

 

Notices & Reminders 

 

Please note that PE is on ​TUESDAY ​next week (20th October) so please send your child in PE                                   
kit on this day. 
 
A reminder that on ​Wednesday 21st October​, children will be presenting ​one piece of home                             
learning from their grid. Any homework can start coming in from Monday. We look forward to                               
seeing the fabulous work done! This is also the last day of term - and a fancy dress mufti day! 
 
We will be setting ​Mathletics this week. Children should use the login details in their                             
Home-School Notebook to access the Mathletics platform.  
 

  

Diamond Work Award 

 

Chestnut: ​Jakirth    ​Larch: ​Tulsi​ ​ ​ Yew:​ Winty 

 
 

 


